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From the Chair
Traditionally at this time we review previous 

achievements and think ahead to the coming year. I 

hope you all had equine achievements in 2014 that 

you are proud of. The WDBA had many amazing 

achievements, as you will read in this newsletter. 

The path improvement which links BW413 to Sheets 

Heath Common was a particular highlight, one which 

the British Horse Society has used as a leading 

example in its Access Newsletter and which 

appeared in the 11 December issue of Horse and 

Hound!

Our events raised a significant amount of money 

which will be invested in improving safe, off-road 

countryside access for all.

I am now entering my second year as WDBA 

Chairperson, and I know that with your help and 

support the WDBA will achieve even more this year. 

We have a great diary of activities and events lined 

up and I hope you will get involved.

The Committee are always keen to hear your 

suggestions, comments, offers of help, and 

feedback. After all, without you there would be no 

WDBA. Get in touch via our Facebook page or email 

ð it would be lovely to hear from you. 

Pamela Mosby

Improved and increased off-road access 

for horse riders and carriage drivers is 

something that most equestrians feel 

passionately about, so do get involved 

and make the equestrian voice heard!

Our Members' Evening and AGM proved 

popular, with members and guests enjoying a 

lively and sociable evening. 

Guy Kent, Assistant Ranger at Surrey Wildlife 

Trust, gave an interesting talk about the 

Worplesdon group of commons. He spoke 

about the Trust's role in maintaining them, and 

gave members the opportunity to ask questions.

Chairperson Pamela Mosby highlighted the 

WDBA's 2014 events, fundraising 

achievements and projects. Winners of the 

Members' Merit Scheme were announced, 

with a £100 voucher from Frosburys

presented to Cathy Ward. Runners up were 

Mags Lopez, Angela O'Connell, Richard Pike, 

Jill Green and Fabienne Macey, who each 

received a box of chocolates.

And the Winner Isé.

Cathy Ward receiving her £100 voucher

Guest speaker Monica Randall, a mobile 

saddle reflocking specialist, gave an 

entertaining and enlightening talk on saddle 

fitting, complete with handy tips and potential 

pitfalls.

Prizes for the evening's free raffle included a 

saddle reflocking voucher from Monica as 

well as horsey treats, chocolates and biscuits.

This year's Members' Evening is on 

Wednesday 18 November. You're 

encouraged to come ð it'll be a good one!
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Click here to report a rights of way problem to 

Surrey County Council using its interactive map.

ÅTo report an incident visit: www.horseaccidents.org.uk.

ÅRead "Look at it from my point of view" ð dogs and horses leaflet provided by 

the BHS in conjunction with The Association of Chief Police Officers and the 

Blue Cross.

January 2015

The WDBA will work hard to ensure access is 

retained across the area, should the development 

go ahead.

The PHR at Applegarth Avenue on Broad Street 

Common has been resurfaced by Surrey County 

Council. The WDBA will be considering funding the 

resurfacing of further sections of this PHR. 

Wood Street ïLisa Wright

(07776 301845)

Hogs Back development.

Current plans appear to omit 

bridleways and PHRs. 

Although the bridleways are riding okay, the winter's 

rain has taken its toll and they're getting muddy.

The MoD has revised the terms and conditions for 

permit holders riding on Pirbright/Ash Ranges. As a 

result of the new contract between DIO and Landmarc, 

permit holders have received details of the DIO 

Training Area Marshalls to contact each time they wish 

to ride on DIO SD Training Estate South East.

My experience on telephoning the first number was 

that the Area Marshall was not on duty. He also 

seemed only concerned with the enclosed part of the 

Ranges, and on that weekend the flags were up. 

Possibly the best thing to do is to send a text. Let me 

know your experiences.

Ash and Pirbright Ranges: Horse riders require a 

permit to ride on the Ranges. Contact Landmarc 

Support Services Ltd, HQ ATE, Longmoor Camp, Liss, 

Hants, GU33 6EL. oliver.james@landmarc.mod.uk

Normandy ïLinda Pike

(01483 811891)

We've been blessed with some 

really super riding weather. Hope 

you've made the most of it and 

made time to ride. 

Whitmoor ïCaroline Diliberto 

(07799 826938)

Summer Ride

Surrey Wildlife Trust has acknowledged the 

problems with this PHR. To prevent horse riders 

falling into the deep mud at the edges of the PHR, 

last year work parties cleared vegetation. The 

WDBA, SWT and the Whitmoor Common 

Residents Association will be funding the 

resurfacing of the worst sections and renewing the 

bridge. Once ground conditions improve, SWT will 

create new drainage channels enabling standing 

water to escape.

BW423 (Whitmoor Hatch end)

SCC and the WDBA are funding 

the resurfacing of this bridleway 

by Whitmoor Hatch. Work will 

take place when ground 

conditions improve.

Pirbright ïJudy Williams 

(judywilliamsdd@hotmail.com)

Bridleways 393b and 144 on Stafford Lake 

Common have been reinstated following water 

main work that left them in a mess.

Military activity. Following concern about military 

activity, including shooting, on the unrestricted land 

at the end of Mill Lane, which was affecting all 

users, the WDBA raised the matter with Pirbright 

Parish Council, who in turn contacted the Army. A 

spokesperson from the Army responded, and we 

are awaiting further action. Our suggestion was that 

either a red flag or a notice is put up by the parking 

area at the end of Mill Lane when activity takes 

place, enabling people to make their own choices.

Sheets Heath Common. A potentially serious issue 

has recently come to light where horses are being 

blamed for damaging the common, a Site of Special 

Scientific Interest, and this has come to the 

attention of Woking Borough Council and the Surrey 

Heathland Project. The WDBA, with the support of 

the BHS, will spend a day surveying the common to 

record just who is using it. The resulting data will 

help riders, the BHS and the WDBA to influence the 

common's Management Plan, which is being 

revised by the SHP to include designated 

equestrian routes. 

Extension of BW413 on Sheets 

Heath was formally opened in 

November, receiving publicity in both 

local press and national publications, 

including H&H.

http://surreymaps.surreycc.gov.uk/gisapps/rowdefect1.asp
http://surreymaps.surreycc.gov.uk/gisapps/rowdefect1.asp
http://www.horseaccidents.org.uk/
http://www.bhs.org.uk/helping-horses-and-riders/free-leaflets
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WDBA Projects for 2015-2016

Whitmoor Common ð Resurfacing BW423 and Summer Ride

The WDBA and Surrey County Council will be resurfacing the 

section of BW423 by Whitmoor Hatch when ground conditions 

improve.

The WDBA, Surrey Wildlife Trust and the Whitmoor Common 

Residents Association will be funding the resurfacing of the worst 

sections of the Summer Ride and renewing the bridge. 

Once ground conditions improve, SWT will create new drainage 

channels enabling standing water to escape.

Bridleway 423 by Whitmoor Hatch

Summer Ride in 2014, before and after clearance work
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Membership Goes Electronic!

We were excited to see that we had 106 members 

in 2014, with 88 being renewals ð the highest 

number of returning members in recent years. We 

hope you'll decide to continue supporting the WDBA 

and its excellent work to provide safe and 

accessible off-road access to our countryside. 

Renew Your Membership

Subscription rates remain unchanged, and you can 

renew your 2014/2015 membership from 31 March:

¶£10 individual.

¶£7 junior (16 years and under).

¶£20 family (up to 3 family members 

including 1 adult).

¶£5 associate (non-riding).

Renew Online

You can now complete your membership 

application online and pay using PayPal, BACS or 

cheque (applications and payments via post/cheque 

will still be accepted). Details of these options will be 

emailed to you soon. 

As well as supporting the ongoing work of the 

WDBA, there are many benefits of being a member, 

including reduced entry fees to WDBA events and 

access to WDBA member-only events. Local tack 

shops and retailers offer discounts for WDBA 

members on presentation of your valid WDBA 

membership card. See below for the partners offering 

discounts.

At November's AGM, WDBA chairperson Pamela 

Mosby, challenged current members to ask just one 

more person to join with a goal of doubling our 

memberships in 2015. For each new member you 

introduce, you'll get 10 Members' Merit Scheme 

points! 

Help spread the word ð let's welcome lots of 

returning and new members in 2015.

Thank you for helping to 

make 2014 a fantastic 

year for the WDBA!

5% discount
10% discount

Member 

Discounts

Normandy

Wood Street

Linda Pike

Lisa Wright 
01483 811891

07776 301845

Pirbright

Whitmoor

Judy Williams 

Caroline Diliberto

judywilliamsdd@hotmail.com

07799 826938

Contact your Committee on wdba1992@msn.com or use the phone numbers listed above

Area Representatives:

Chairman:

Treasurer:

Secretary:

Pamela Mosby

Jill Green

Marian Sage 

07973 165479

07967 673415

01483 811778

Executive Members: Sarah Ainley, Wendy Ford, Jo Haward,

Tracey Smale, Philippa Wright

Membership Secretary: Stephanie Good (07717 532682)

Your Committee

10% discount
5% discount

10% discount

Committee Meeting Dates 2015

Members are very welcome to attend any committee meeting - contact the Secretary on wdba1992@msn.com. 

Planned meetings for 2015 are: Tuesday 3 February, Thursday 9 April, Friday 5 June, Wednesday 5 August, 

Thursday 8 October, Friday 4 December (dates subject to change).

mailto:wdba1992@msn.com
mailto:wdba1992@msn.com
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Cathy Ward Wins £100 

Frosburys Voucher
Cathy was the winner of our 2014 Members' Merit 

Scheme. With no idea she was in the running, it came 

as a complete surprise to her when she won!

Although not a horse owner, Cathy has been happy to 

help at WDBA events and clearance parties because 

she believes that keeping bridleways in good order 

benefits everyone.

"Marshalling is great fun," says Cathy, who enjoys 

meeting the riders and making sure they get to where 

they are going. "It's great to see everyone having fun 

with their horses," she says.

Her favourite job was to be involved with the Sheets 

Heath Common project. Cathy grew up near Bridleway 

413, and many years ago, and before it was classified 

as a bridleway, she used the route to walk to 

Brookwood. She says "The bridleway has never 

looked better ð impassable in winter for so long, 

what the WDBA has achieved is wonderful."

With her £100 Frosburys voucher, Cathy has bought a 

few basic horsey items, including a comprehensive 

grooming kit and tack cleaning products. These will 

come in handy now she's riding Wendy Ford's lovely 

horse, Kitty. 

"I gave a little of my time to the WDBA, and it's time 

well spent" says Cathy.

Points Mean Prizes!

Fifty seven members earned points during 2014 by helping 

at, participating in or running WDBA events and track 

clearance working parties. 

Introduce a New Member and Earn Points

Receive 10 points for every new member you introduce. 

Start canvassing, and keep a lookout for chances to earn 

points towards the overall prize of a £100 voucher for an 

equestrian retailer! 

Could You Be the Next Winner?

Introducing a new WDBA member 10

Participating in a WDBA Track Clearance Working Party 10

Running a WDBA event 10

Stewarding or helping at a WDBA event 8

Participating in a WDBA event 5

Being placed 1st, 2nd or 3rd in a WDBA event 3, 2, 1

Cathy Ward and Kitty
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Alison working Lucinda's 

cob, Murphy in-hand

the Big Fat Quiz Night is back!

Bring your friends (and Brainiacs!) to our quiz on

Saturday 21 March

at

St. Mark's Church Hall, Normandy

Pit your wits against our quizmaster from

7.30pm

Deliciously cheesy ploughmans at half time

Bring your own drinks

All welcome, groups and individuals

£5 members, £7 non-members

For tickets, contact Linda on

01483 811891 or ljpike@tiscali.co.uk

February* Track Clearance

Sat Mar 21 Quiz Night

Sun May 24 Open Unaffiliated Dressage, Merrist Wood

Sun Jun 14 Daniel Brown ïHow to Bombproof Your Horse

Sun Sept 6 Fun Trec

Sun Oct 11 Ash Ranges Fun Ride

October* Track Clearance

Wed Nov 18 Members' Meeting and AGM

See www.wdba.org.uk/events for dates and entry forms.

* Date to be confirmed

Unfortunately, there will be no Fit or Fat Ride this year as we've 

been unable to secure a suitable venue.

2015 Diary Dates

news on bridleways and events 

visit www.wdba.org.uk

mailto:ljpike@tiscali.co.uk
http://www.wdba.org.uk/events.html
http://www.wdba.org.uk/

